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We believe the principles clearly specify principles relevant to guiding decision making by
AHPRA and the National Boards. Further, they are readily understandable and enable
consumers and health practitioners to understand the key principles that guide regulatory
decision-making.

Do the draft revised regulatory principles support Ahpra and the National 
Boards regulatory decision-making?  If not, how could they be improved?

6.

Yes, in the most part. However, we do note in the revised Principle 6 the sentence "Our
responses are designed to not punish practitioners." We believe the phrasing of this
sentence could be potentially misleading and confusing and imply that responses are
designed to ensure practitioners do not feel punished. We suggest this sentence is re-
worded, perhaps as "Our responses are not designed to punish practitioners." This re-
wording would make clear that the intent when designing a response isn't to provide
punishment to a practitioner.

Is the content of the draft revised regulatory principles helpful, clear and 
relevant?

7.

Please see response to Q7.

Is there any content that needs to be changed, added or deleted in the draft 
revised regulatory principles?

8.

Please add any other comments or suggestions for the draft revised regulatory 
principles.

9.




